
 

 

7 November 2018  

 

To: Preparers and users of SME financial reports 

 

Roundtable discussion: 8 January 2019 
Post-implementation Review of Small and Medium-sized Entity  

Financial Reporting Framework and Financial Reporting Standard  
(SME Standard) 

 

Does your company prepare financial reports under the Hong Kong SME Standard? 
Are you a user (for example, banks) of SME financial reports? What are the challenges 
and benefits that you have experienced as preparers/users of SME financial reports?  
 
The Hong Kong Institute of CPAs invites you to a roundtable to share your experience 
in using the SME Standard or financial reports prepared under the SME Standard. In 
particular, HKICPA is interested in your response to the questions in this Request for 
Information. 

 
Why you should attend this roundtable?  
Your view is important to us in assessing areas of the SME Standard that may need 
improvement or may have been useful to you. If you would like to have a say in how the 
SME Standard can be enhanced, you should attend this roundtable.  
 
If you cannot attend the roundtable but would like to share and discuss the Request for 
Information, please email anthonylwwong@hkicpa.org.hk.  
 
Details of the roundtable  
Date:  8 January 2019, Tuesday 
Time:  4:00 pm – 6:00 pm  
Venue:  HKICPA Boardroom, 37/F, Wu Chung House,  

213 Queen's Road East, Wanchai, Hong Kong  
 

The questions in this Request for Information will be discussed at the roundtable. 

 
To register, please email outreachhk@hkicpa.org.hk your name, organisation and 
contact number.  
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